
From: J.L Mangono
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Fw: Oceano Dunes
Date: Monday, April 23, 2018 2:14:26 PM

--- On Mon, 4/23/18, J.L Mangono <jltwo1@yahoo.com> wrote:

> From: J.L Mangono <jltwo1@yahoo.com>
> Subject: Oceano Dunes
> To: gwilley@co.slo.ca.us
> Date: Monday, April 23, 2018, 1:38 PM
> To whom it may concern,
>
>  I am writing this to show my concern
> in the legal battles that have been brought against the
> Oceano Dunes. From what I gather is that the claims that
> have been put on the dunes and it's visitors being the cause
> of silica and effecting the residents of the Nipomo Mesa are
> false and have been proven false.
>  I feel that the APCD is using this
> claim and legality to its benefit to close more area of the
> dunes. The tests that the APCD ran were proven false yet
> they never publically stated and still are their main vocal
> point in its case to close more areas of the dunes.
>  The futher closure of the dunes will
> also have a detrimental financial impact on the five cities
> area and the neighboring cities. The dunes bring in over 200
> million dollars every year. It will have a negative effect
> on just about everything from small local business owners,
> tourism, the local housing market, etc...
>  I hope to see the APCD stop using this
> claim for a reason to close more acres in the dunes and
> actually purse the truth to the cause of silica if any.
> 
>  Thank You,    Jerry Mangono
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